
 
     

 
 
          

  Gentle Reminder 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No.115 /2019-20                                                                       Date: 26 Feb,2020 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
It is hereby requested that the Parents of Classes Pre School to Class-IX (Specially Transfer 
Cases) desiring to apply for a Transfer Certificate are requested to apply latest by 29 Feb, 2020. 
 
Kindly treat the same as urgent, as it will help the school to create the Vacancy Status (class 
wise) for the students now in waiting list for seeking admission in Session 2020-21. 
 
 
 
            
           Asha Prabhakar 

          (Principal) 
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